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Note to File 
 
 
To Parties: 
 
Re: Summary of adequacy review follow-up meeting between Review Board staff and Canadian 
Zinc  
 
On May 28th, 2015 Review Board staff held a teleconference with Canadian Zinc (CZN) 
representatives Alan Taylor and David Harpley to discuss next steps following the issuance of 
the Review Board’s adequacy review of the Prairie Creek all-season road project DAR.    
 
CZN did not request any clarifications on materials presented in the adequacy review.  CZN 
did, however, indicate that it would submit a letter to the Board regarding the adequacy 
review by mid-June.  
 
The Review Board staff contact for the Prairie Creek all-season road project is: 
 
Sachi De Souza 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Tel: (867) 766-7054 
Email: sdesouza@reviewboard.ca 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


